
 

 

              

 3 December 2024   

 

Christmas Nativity - Reception 

      

Dear Parents / Carers 

As you know the Reception Nativity, ‘A Bundle of Joy’ will be taking place next week. This letter is to give you 

the details of the arrangements. 

There will be 2 performances: 

Tuesday 10 December at 14:00pm 

Wednesday 11 December at 14.00pm 

Space will be limited, so up to 2 adults can attend each of the performances. This means that other family 

members can attend if they want to (eg. grandparents). We do not issue tickets for these performances so you 

can choose which performance best suits you. If you have pre-school children please try to find someone who 

can look after them. Unfortunately no pre-school children will be able to attend the performance.   

Entrance will be at the top gate – gate will be open at 13.55pm. 

At the end of the performance we will be holding a collection of any loose change / notes. This will be used to 

help pay for some additional equipment for the Reception children so please feel free to contribute. 

We look forward to seeing you on your chosen day and we have no doubt you will enjoy the performance.  

 

 

 

 
 
Mr S Bowsher 
Headteacher 
 

  

 

 

 


